
 

305 N. Mt. Shasta Blvd. 
Mt. Shasta, CA 96067 

(530) 926-7510 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Beautification Committee 
regularly scheduled meetings of Wednesday, December 14, 

2022 and January 11, 2023 have been cancelled.  
 

The next meeting of the Beautification Committee will be the 
regular meeting of February 8, 2023 

 


